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Our constitutional rights have been attacked over and over. These bills will violate our 

2nd amendment rights. What about knives, hammers, baseball bats and cars. They 

kill more than guns. The state should be focusing on mental health issues, gang 

violence, early release of violent criminals and drug abuse. Go to the root cause and 

not make law abiding citizens pay the price. Hurting disabled citizens by de-arming 

themand law abiding citizens of protecting themselves or loved ones.  


